
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We look forward to welcoming all of our pupils from Nursery to Year 6 on 
Monday, March 15th 2021. 

A member of staff on duty from 8:45am and children will be able to go directly to their 
classes. At home time, the gates will be open from 3:15pm. All visitors to the school must 
wear a face covering and maintain social distancing of 2 metres. 
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“Together we plant the seeds for tomorrow’s future” 

Thank you for your support in these challenging times. We aim to keep you up to date 
with the latest guidance as soon as we receive it. If you have any queries please do not 
hesitate to contact us at school.  
 
What to do if your child develops symptoms  
Please be aware of possible symptoms of coronavirus during this period. The most   
common symptoms of coronavirus (COVID-19) are recent onset of:  
fever (greater than 37.8°C)  
new persistent/continuous cough; and/or  
loss or change in sense of taste or smell.  
 
If anyone in your household develops any of these symptoms, however mild, they need 
to stay at home and must follow the guidance;  
https://gov.wales/self-isolation-stay-home-guidance-households-possible-coronavirus  
 
Please also remember general public health measures to reduce the risk of       
infection in our community by:  
 
Staying at home as much as possible.  
Staying safe outside your home, including by maintaining social distancing (at least 2 
metres) when near people who are not your household members  
Wearing cloth face coverings when in crowded public spaces (e.g. public transport and 
shops) to protect others.  
Regular hand washing with soap and water regularly for 20s (or use hand gel sanitiser) 
and good respiratory hygiene.  
 
This is the link to the testing process:-  
https://gov.wales/apply-coronavirus-covid-19-test  
or simply call the free number 119 between the hours of 7am to 11pm 
 

https://gov.wales/self-isolation-stay-home-guidance-households-possible-coronavirus


School Uniform 
 

        Please can all children wear 
school  uniform except on 
their PE days where they 
can wear their PE kits to 
school. 

 

Equipment 
Please can you limit the amount of 
equipment that your child brings to 
school each day to essentials.  
Children must only bring in water to 
drink throughout the day in class. 
Water bottles must have your child’s 
name clearly marked. 
 

Reading Books 
 
If you have had extra reading 
books at home please can 
these be returned to school. 

 
Health & Safety 
 
When leaving the school grounds please 
could you hold your child’s hand when      
entering Heol Y Graig to ensure that you 
child remains safe and cannot run onto the 
busy road. 
 
As we will have more children arriving and 
leaving school and Heol Y Graig gets very 
busy please can parents and families not 
park on the pavements or opposite the     
zig-zag lines outside the school entrances. 
 

School Dinners 
 

From March 15th we will be following week 
1 on the menu. 

 
 
 
 
Friday March 19th  
 
Children can come to school in 
non-school uniform. Families can 
make a voluntary donation of £1 
which we will send off to the 
registered charity. Diolch. 
 


